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Attendance 
Well done to Hawthorn who have won best attendance for the last two weeks in Infants and 
Grand Canyon and Apostle in Juniors. A special mention to both Junior classes for 
achieving 100% attendance (Grand Canyon last week and Apostle this week).  

Childrenôs Mental Health Week - Letôs Connect 

The theme of this yearôs Childrenôs Mental Health Week is Letôs 

Connect. This week children from both schools have taken part in 

assemblies on this theme and carried out activities in class.  

Letôs Connect is about making meaningful connections. People 
thrive in communities, and this connection is vital for our wellbeing. 
When we have healthy connections ï to family, friends and others 
ï this can support our mental health and our sense of wellbeing. 

Parents and carers may find this link useful 
https:// www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/
families/  

Some of the activities this week: 

 

Netball and Football News 

Our Netball team have been training hard and all their efforts paid off on 
Wednesday when they played Nelson School. Diana explained, ñIn the first 
two quarters we werenôt defending so well and Nelson were winning but 
we had a talk and then started defending better and we ended up winning 

with a score of 8-6. Our other team played a friend-
ly and won 7-0. We feel very proud because it has 
been quite a while since we won a netball match!ò  

Our girlsô football team is going from strength to 
strength. Earlier this term they took part in a  
Hounslow Borough competition where they won 
their group stage, scoring 15 goals and conceding none. This week they 
beat Nelson School by a convincing 7 goals to 0. The team included three 
Year 4 players. Well done to all our teams. 

Guinea Pigs in Nursery 

Our Nursery children really enjoyed looking 
after the school's Guinea Pigs last week. 
They learnt how to care for them, by pre-
paring their food, ensuring they 
had exercise and being gentle when touch-
ing them. Bonnie-Blue said, "I  liked it when 
they ate the food." Archie agreed saying, "They eat a lot!" while Leana thought they felt "very soft". 
The children also drew some amazing pictures of their visitors, two of which are shown above. 
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